
August 3, 2020 
 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

The Rochelle Community Consolidated School District #231 Board of Education will 
hold a Special Budget Workshop Meeting on Tuesday, August 11, 2020 at 6:45 PM for 
the purpose of reviewing the tentative 2020-2021 budget.  Immediately following this 
meeting, the Board of Education will hold a Special meeting in regards to e-Learning 
Plans at 6:55 PM.  Both of these meetings will be held in the Library Media Center at the 
Rochelle Middle School, 111 School Avenue, Rochelle, Illinois. 
 
 
David Casey, President 
Rochelle Community Consolidated School District 231 Board of Education 
 
 
 
 


